
 
Lone Star Paint & Appaloosa 

Futurity Participants 
Please Note the Updated Policy 

Concerning Piroplasmosis 
 
 
 

The following new entry requirements are now in effect.  This policy is 
for all horses shipping into the stable area of Lone Star Park regardless 
of their origin. 
 
A negative Piroplasmosis cElisa test for Theileria equi and Babesia 
caballi that has been performed in the last year will now be 
mandatory. 
 
And as usual you must also provide the stable gate a negative Coggins 
test within the past twelve months and have a valid health certificate 
dated within 45 days when entering the stable area. 
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